COUNCIL OF THE ISLES OF SCILLY

Planning & Development Department

\ 7/ Town Hall, The Parade, St Mary’s, Isles of Scilly, TR21 OLW
I 201720424350
“Mplanning@scilly.gov.uk

Mr P Osborne
Jus’ Limin’
Carn Thomas
St Mary’s
Isles of Scilly
TR21 0PJ

12 June 2015
Dear Mr Osborne,

Re: P/15/040/NMA: Non-Material Amendment of the dwelling as approved under
P/13/043/FUL including the increase in size of the juliet balcony from a single door to a
double door opening on the first floor west elevation and the repositioning of the bi-fold
doors on the ground floor north elevation from west side of the building to the centre at the
land adjacent to Trefusis, Pungies Lane, St Mary’s.

This letter is to notify you that your application for a non material amendment to the above
planning permission registered on 18™ May 2015 has been approved in accordance with the
approved submitted plan PD-LAT-6e which is stamped approved.

The dwelling shall be constructed in accordance with the approved plans only and the details as
required by the conditions attached to P/13/043/FUL.

Yours sincerely,

(g AL ‘/ID/\—’—\

Craig Dryden
Senior Manager: Infrastructure and Planning
Direct Line: 01720 424310 | Reception: 01720 424000 | cdryden@scilly.gov.uk

...working for a strong, sustainable and dynamic island community



